Letter of Support

The Ministry of Education and Culture will support the staging of the World
Championships for Women in Floorball 2015 in Finland.

The Ministry welcomes the IFF family to our country and we are looking
forward to cooperating with you. We also believe that the Finnish Floorball
Federation will prepare and organise high standard championship.

Yours sincerely,

Helsinki, 21 June 2011
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< arri Syvasalmi
Director
Sports Division
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